Shalom, PWC family!

We are looking forward to regathering on May 17, 2020 at 10:00am. Although we will
meet with limitations, the love of God and the Holy Spirit are still unrestricted! We do
have to follow some strict regulations, so please be sure to read the following:

You are required to stay home if you do not feel well, have fever, or exhibit continuous
coughing or sneezing, or if you have traveled internationally within the last 14 days. All
in attendance must abide by the following guidelines as set forth by Governor Greg
Abbott and according to the PWC Faith + Obedience + Wisdom protection policy. Itis
strongly recommended that higher risk populations stay at home and continue to watch
church services online: 65 years and older, anyone under ongoing medical care (e.g.,
heart conditions, diabetes, lung or immune system issues, etc.), those with babies and
small children. We welcome all who come but we are not liable for anyone’s decision.
Of course, if you are more comfortable staying at home for now, we will in no way
question your faith! We understand and will continue to broadcast via Facebook Live.

PWC LAW:

All attendees must remain 6 feet apart, except within households/carloads, and have a
mask ready to wear if it is necessary to approach within 6 feet.

Entry, seating and exit will be based on carloads and will be guided by PWC volunteer
staff.

Hand sanitization will be required upon entry and exit - touchless dispensers are
available.

No hugging or hand shaking allowed. Please wash hands for 20 seconds with soap and
water if you make a restroom visit. Restroom visits will be monitored and no children
are allowed to go to the restroom without a parent.

We will not provide nursery, children’s church, bookstore, firm foundation class, Spanish
Bible Study, or brew crew until further notice - if you choose to bring your children, they
will be with you at all times. We will notify everyone when we decide on start dates for
these ministries.

We greatly appreciate your cooperation and understanding! We will continue to
broadcast our special meetings via Facebook and will let you know if or when that
changes.

God bless you indeed!

Pastor Dan and Sis. Melissa



